
GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE, 

POLICE HEADQUARTERS, ITANAGAR 

Dated Itanagar, the 3
rd February/2025. 

Notice for cancellation of Tender 

th 
Please refer to the Tender Notice No. PHO/MT-769/2024 dated 17 

December/2024 published in the News Paper and APP Website arunpol.nic.in for 

supply of two X-Ray (Large & Small size) baggage scanners and Dash Camera for the 

year 2024-25. This is to inform that no firms have technically qualified for supply of 

the items. Hence, the tender under reference stands cancelle~. 

Sd/-
Director General of Police, 

Police Headquarters, Itanagar, 

Arunachal Pradesh. 

No. PHQ/MT-769/2024 Dated Itanagar, the 3rd February/2025. 

Copy to:-
1. 

2. 

3. 

The Director of Information and Public Relations, Govt. of Arunachal 

Pradesh, Naharlagun for information and wide Circulation. He is also 

requested to pass necessary order for publication of the above Notice 

in one leading Newspaper of Arunachal Pradesh. 

The In-charge Computer Cell, PHQ, Itanagar. The notice may be 

uploaded in the website of Arunachal Pradesh Police. 

Office copy 
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PHQ, MT Unit, Itanagar, 

~~~3f.ta\l f Jr.c?t~) 
PHO, MT. Chimpu 
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